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Armed Robbery Suspects’ Identity Sought  
 

The Dallas Police Department is requesting the public’s assistance in identifying 
the below aggravated robbery suspects. On February 1, 2014, at about 2:14 pm, the 
Beer Mart located at 3250 Samuell Blvd was robbed by four individuals; two of 
the suspects were armed. The suspects took an undetermined amount of money 
from the location.  
 
Pictured below are two suspects from the offense. Suspect one is described as a 
Black male 5’10 weighing 190 lbs and suspect two is described also as a Black 
male 5’10 weighing 170 lbs. Both suspects wore black hooded tops and were both 
armed. The third suspect, who was also wearing a black hooded top, entered the 
location and acted as the look out while the fourth suspect waited in the suspect 
vehicle. The offense is filed under case number 26592-B.   

 

 
    Suspect #1   Suspect #2 
 

Anyone with information regarding the identity of the aggravated robbery suspects 
is asked to call Detective Parker of the Dallas Police Department Robbery Unit at 
214-671-3630. 
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